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ASSEMBLIES 
There will be year group assemblies when we return after Easter led by Rachel Vale on Shakespeare. 
S2 - Tuesday 18 April 
S3 - Wednesday 19 April 
S4 - Thursday 20 April 
S5/6 - Friday 21 April 
Mr Dewar 
 
FRENCH PLAY 
We are delighted to welcome Onatti Productions into school on Wednesday 19 April to put on a 
French play called 'La Maison Hantée' (the Haunted House) for all of S1 & S2.  This will take place at 
9.45am and period 2 teachers will register then accompany classes to the assembly hall to watch the 
play. 
Merci, Mrs McEvoy. 
 
VOLUNTEERS – ACTIVE SCHOOLS 
The Active Schools Team are always on the look-out for new volunteers to support our existing sports 
programme.  A Volunteer could be; a parent, family member of a school pupil, teacher, senior high 
school pupil (16+), other school staff, someone linked with a sports club or a general member of the 
public. We are currently offering the following training opportunities at a significantly reduced cost.  All 
we ask in return is a commitment to assisting or leading some sports session for a minimum of 4 
hours.  
 
COURSE NAME: 
Athletics – Leading Athletics Workshop (Scottish Athletics) 
COURSE DESCRIPTION: 
The Leading Athletics Workshop is delivered by Scottish Athletics and is aimed at individuals looking 
to gain the skills to lead athletics activities to young athletes. 
WHERE: 
Midlothian Leisure Centre Venue - TBC 
WHEN: 
Sunday 23rd April 1pm – 4pm 
COST: £15  
 
COURSE NAME: 
Basketball Skills Coach Course (Basketball Scotland) 
COURSE DESCRIPTION: 
This course will develop your skills in leading or supporting Basketball sessions for young people U14 
through a mixture of theory & practical delivery. 
WHERE: 
The Lasswade Centre, 9 Eskdale Drive, Bonnyrigg, EH19 2LA 
WHEN: 
12th May 1.30pm – 4.30pm (Mixed session – theory and practical) & 
19th May 1.30pm – 4.30pm (Full practical session)  
COST: £15 
  
COURSE BOOKING & ENQUIRIES: 
To enquire about either of the courses above, to book your place & to find out more about becoming 
an Active Schools Volunteer, please email: 
activeschools@midlothian.gov.uk 
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